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The McKinley County Sheriff’s Office is requesting the public’s assistance for gathering
information on an armed robbery that occurred at Tse Bonito Mortuary on July 15.

  
  

Per the released security footage, an unidentified person in all black clothes and carrying a
handgun entered the business and went through the office.

  
  

There is no information on what was taken or if any persons were harmed. There are also no
suspects.

  
  

If you have information on the robbery, call MCSO at (505)722-7205. Ask for Investigator
Joseph Guillen.
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